
Weymouth Public Schools 
Superintendent Melanie Curtin 
89 Middle Street 
Weymouth, MA 02189 

March 27, 2025 

 

 

Dear Superintendent Curtin & Weymouth School Committee, 

In memory of our son, Jack Murray, we are pleased to offer a donation of $106,388 to 
the Maria Weston Chapman Middle School. It is our hope that this contribution can help 
support the middle school’s band program that benefits the students and enriches their 
educational experience. 

For this donation, we request that the funds supplement middle school band activities 
and be designated for the following purpose(s) with an expenditure timeline through the 
end of the 2035/2036 school year: 

● Purchase and repairs of instruments for middle school band students 
● Equipment for the middle school band program 
● Band shirts for the middle school program participants 
● Subsidise camps and other student activities of band participants 
● Annual WHS scholarship(s) for former middle school band participants 

 

We trust that the funds will be used in accordance with our wishes. Thank you for all the 
work that WPS does, and we are happy to support your continued success. 

Warm regards, 

 

Paul & Crystal Murray and family 

 


